

Friends of Blanche Nevile Blanche Nevile's registered charity - raising funds to give deaf children opportunities

August 2023

FOUR OF OUR PHENOMENAL STAFF RAN THE LONDON LANDMARKS HALF MARATHON TO RAISE FUNDS FOR THE FRIENDS OF BLANCHE

TOGETHER THEY RAISED OVER £3260!

THANK YOU NICK, OKAN, JO AND EMILY!!

IN OCTOBER WE HAVE TWO MEMBERS OF STAFF RUNNING IN THE **ROYAL PARKS HALF MARATHON**. WE HAVE ONE PLACE LEFT. COULD YOU RUN 13.1 MILES AND RAISE OVER £500?



SPENDING MONEY

DEAF FUTSAL TRIP TO DERBY

NEVILE

FOBN were thrilled to be able to support a team of Blanche Nevile children attending the Deaf Futsal Tournament in Derby.

They were lucky enough to enjoy a night in a beautiful Youth Hostel on the Friday night and then performed brilliantly during the matches on the Saturday - we are so proud of them all!

DEAF AWARENESS AND SIGN LANGUAGE WEEKS

FOBN were proud to be able to gift badges to our students, staff and BSL learners

YEAR 6 HOODIES

FOBN loved contributing to our Year 6 leavers gifts. A hoodie that they can treasure for life!



If you would like to get involved with the FOBN - either as a trustee or to do your own fundraising we would love to hear from you

Contact Us



friendsofblanchenevile@gmail.com